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18th July 2019 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Re: Years 10-11  Dress guidance for September 2019 
 
As we approach the summer holiday period, we are aware that many families will use the opportunity 
to replenish their child’s school uniform. I wanted to take the opportunity to send a reminder about the 
school uniform policy.  
 
School shoes must be black leather or lace up canvas shoes. We do not allow trainers to be worn as 
school shoes, distinguishing these from canvas lace up shoes by the larger tongue and built up sole 
of a trainer. Students should not wear boots to school.  
 
Students should not be wearing hoodies in school, and should only wear the school issued ‘Holt 
Hoodie’ for trips. Students in Year 7 to 9 should wear their Holt navy blazer.  
 
The school skirt and trousers can be purchased from our two official suppliers, Hawkinsport and Son 
www.hawkinsport.co.uk and Stevensons  www.stevensons.co.uk/findmyschool. Students should only 
wear the style of dark navy stitch down pleat skirt or navy trouser from the school supplier, and 
should not shorten the school skirt.   
 
In the autumn term we will return to winter uniform rules, where students should wear black or blue 
opaque tights with their school skirts. Skin coloured or patterned tights are not suitable.  
 
We hope you have a restful and enjoyable summer holiday, and we look forward to seeing our 
students in September. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Kate Royle  
Assistant Headteacher 
 

http://www.hawkinsport.co.uk/
http://www.stevensons.co.uk/findmyschool

